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TO:   ALL MEDIA HOUSES 

 

 TITLE: EMLM SADDENED BY THE PASSING ON OF ITS EMPLOYEE 

 

 

In the morning of the 28th August 2017 the Municipality has learned about the 

unfortunate passing on of our employee who was employed in traffic 

department as a Warden Traffic Officer. 

 

According to the report, she was shot at by an unknown Man. The municipality 

refutes claims that were made on radio that the perpetrator is employed by 

municipality.  

 

 

The leadership of the municipality conveys its heartfelt condolences to all 

affected by this unfortunate incident, and condemns the abuse of women in all 

its forms. 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please do not hesitate to contact the above contacts 
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